
 

 

 

The town of emerald isle 

Proudly presents this certificate of 

appreciation 

To 

Don Wells 

Parade Chairman 
 

In Sincere appreciation and recognition of 

your tireless dedication and leadership 

efforts these past Six years as you have 

successfully coordinated and directed the 

 

Emerald Isle Christmas Parade  

 

On behalf of the mayor, board of 

commissioners, staff, citizens, and visitors of 

the town of emerald isle  

 

Please accept this award as a 

 Token of our appreciation and esteem 

 

Presented this 10th day of December, 2019 

_____________________________________________ 

Mayor Eddie Barber 


